
From: Neill Reid inr@stsci.edu
Subject: Re: NIRSpec GTO program

Date: January 4, 2024 at 8:26 AM
To: Nora Luetzgendorf (ESA.INT) nora.luetzgendorf@esa.int
Cc: Tony Roman aroman@stsci.edu, Neill Reid inr@stsci.edu

Hi Nora,

 No problem - I know it's difficult to fit exactly in the box. We will go with this - just
wanted to give a heads up in case anyone else made changes down the line.
 
Thanks!
Neill

From: Nora Luetzgendorf <Nora.Luetzgendorf@esa.int>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 3:04:57 AM
To: Neill Reid
Cc: Neill Reid; Tony Roman
Subject: Re: NIRSpec GTO program
 
Hi Neil,
 
Happy New Year! I’m sorry that happened, I thought we had the math figured out but I must have
lost an hour somewhere on the way. I hope its not too big of a problem. I’m happy to file the TTRB
just let me know if its needed.
 
Cheers,
Nora
 
ESA - European Space Agency
 
Dr. Nora Lützgendorf (she/her/hers)
LISA Study Scientist/
JWST NIRSpec GTO Lead
Directorate of Science
 
ESTEC SCI-ES/SCI-EO
Keplerlaan 1, PO Box 299
NL-2200 AG Noordwijk, The Netherlands
Office: Ba111
Phone: +31 6 41 47 10 36
nora.luetzgendorf@esa.int
nora.luetzgendorf.de

 
 
From: Neill Reid <inr@stsci.edu>
Date: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 at 15:44
To: Nora Luetzgendorf <Nora.Luetzgendorf@esa.int>
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To: Nora Luetzgendorf <Nora.Luetzgendorf@esa.int>
Cc: Neill Reid <inr@stsci.edu>, Tony Roman <aroman@stsci.edu>
Subject: NIRSpec GTO program

Hi Nora,
 
 Just a heads up that the NIRSpec GTO program is slightly over budget. It's only a
hour or so, so we don't need you to take any action at present. We may need to ask
for you to submit a TTRB request for the additional time if it happens to creep up
much more.
 
 All best wishes for 2024,
 
Neill
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-----------------
Iain Neill Reid,                                                                                                                     
410 338 4971
Associate Director for Science,                                                                                              
inr@stsci.edu
Space Telescope Science institute,
3700 San Martin Drive,
Baltimore,
MD 21218
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-----------------
 
 
This message is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain proprietary
information and/or protected content. Any unauthorised disclosure, use, retention or
dissemination is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender
immediately. ESA applies appropriate organisational measures to protect personal data, in
case of data privacy queries, please contact the ESA Data Protection Officer (dpo@esa.int).


